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Dear Patron, 

It is with great pleasure that we are sending you the long-awaited issue of THE Fl FTH 
COLUMN, entitled "On the Road ... " Volume 8, Number 3. Your response to our call for 
articles on architecture and travel was so enthusiastic that we were not able to include all 
of your submissions in one single issue. But, fear not... The upcoming issue will continue 
this theme. Thank you for your ideas and contributions. 

We must apologize, once again, for the delay in production. As THE FIFTH COLUMN is a 
student-run journal, the maintenance of a regular schedule is a difficult endeavor. We are 
making every effort to structure the magazine so that it will run more smoothly and 
regularly in the future and we anticipate publishing our next issue, "On the Road... Again" 
in the near future. Please note that the deadlines for submissions for the following two 
issues, "The Secret life of Buildings" and "I Read The Fountainhead ... " have been 
extended to September 1, 1994 and January 1, 1995 respectively. We look forward to 
contributions on these topics which are outlined on page 45 of this issue. 

Due to the miracle of modem electronics, THE FIFTH COLUMN can now be contacted 
through e-mail, in addition to our regular mailing address. Our electronic address is 
5column@chaussegros.architecture.mcgill.ca and we hope it will be used to provide faster 
and more direct communication with contributors and readers. 

We would also like to bring to your attention to the fact that your sponsorship 
expires with this Issue. Please take this opportunity to renew your sponsorship 
now. 

We value your sponsorship and hope you will continue to support THE FIFTH COLUMN in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

~~k. <\-II..: Jc_ 
Mark Guralnick 
Managing Editor 
THE FIFTH COLUMN 


